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Im por t ant  dat es

Sat  6 Nov - Gala ball
Mon 8 Nov - REE trip to Botanic garden
Mon 8 Nov - YR 5 & 6 Math Challenge
Tue 9 Nov - YR5 Internet Safety 
workshop

Thu 11 Nov - Deadline for school photo 
orders 
Fr i 12 Nov - Flu vaccine 
Fr i 12 Nov -  St. Martin celebration
Fr i 12 Nov  - Goethe Institute exams

Year  4 visit  t he Ear t h Trust

Zoe covid 
app - Click 
here The 

school code 

is BSN68KQ    

Thank you f rom  Malaw i!

A huge thank you to all those who donated clothes, 
shoes, books and toys for the Mangochi Orphans 

and Training (MOET) School in Malawi. Click here to 
read more . A huge thank to Zohra for organising  

and Dunja for her contributions to the project. 

School 
Phot ographs  - 

Deadline for 
ordering on line is 

the 11th November. 
There are still some 

sibling photos at 
reception. Please 

take a look. 

Microscopes: We are  lucky enough to have 8 microscopes 
on loan from the Royal Microscopical Society (RMS) which 

will  be touring the year groups this term. The pack 
includes lots of samples to view and directed activities to 
engage with. 4FE have been  viewing and comparing the 

structure of flour, pepper and gathered flora from outside. 
However, the most exciting activity was acting as crime 
scene investigators, using the resources provided, to 

compare "evidence" of newspapers, tissues and 
fingerprints to test samples. This super sleuth work meant 

they were able to identify  who, out of 4 suspects, had 
stolen all the Jelly Babies from the sweet factory!.

Year 4 had a very engaging trip to the Earth Trust on 
Tuesday. The children were immersed in prehistory as they 
embark on this topic for the coming half term. The lovely 
weather allowed for willow weaving, visiting the iron age 
fort and making paints for a cave painting to take place 

outside in the sunshine.

Polit e rem inder  - Please 
continue to wear a mask whilst 

on school site. Thank you. 

https://covid.joinzoe.com/schools
https://www.fomoe.org/a-massive-thank-you-to-europa-school-uk/
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